
From: Ann Chard   
Sent: 18 December 2015 09:41 
To: Grant, Lisa 
Subject: FW: Licensing Application received 2nd December 2015 - SN15, Station Hill, Chippenham 
 
Dear Lisa 
 
Thank you for consulting Chippenham Town Council on the above.  This matter was 
considered at the Town Council’s Planning, Environment & Transport Committee 
meeting held on 10 December 2015.   
 
It was resolved that the Town Council does not support this application for public 
safety reasons.  The Town Council considers it inappropriate to apply for a variation 
of the condition of License at SN15, Station Hill with regard to conditions surrounding 
SIA Door Staff and the use of polycarbonates.  The Town Council would wish to see 
a prolonged period of operation so that any future decision can be based upon 
sound evidence and history of trading and local knowledge. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ann 
 
Ann Chard 
Administrative Services Officer - Planning 
Chippenham Town Council 
 
The Town Hall, High Street 
Chippenham  
Wiltshire SN15 3ER 
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